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Seattle City Council 
 

Finance and Culture Committee Meeting 
2 p.m. Wednesday, December 9, 2015 

 

Words’ Worth 
The Poetry Program of the Seattle City Council 

 

Curated by Sierra Nelson 
 

Today’s poets are…numerous! 
  
 

For this, the last Words’ Worth presentation under the term of 
Councilmember Nick Licata, curator Sierra Nelson has invited past curators 
and readers to return to Seattle City Hall to read only the last lines of the 
poems they originally read at past committee meetings. 
 
Last Lines: A Collaborative Poem 

by Numerous Past Words’ Worth Curators and Readers  

 


